
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   November 15, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1250-EX-ST-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 1250-EX-ST-2019   
Ref. 51854

Ms. Nguyen:

As requested, BAE Systems has amended pending File No. 1250-EX-ST-2019 to specify the specific
frequencies approved by FAA during its coordination.

The amended application has been emailed to you directly, along with a new Exhibit 3 describing the
amendment.

It is respectfully requested that the Commission proceed with final processing and grant of the
application.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


